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Comments: I have been travelling down to the Gunnison area for years to experience the different forms of

recreation that the area provides. The majority of what I do is motorized trail riding, and I think we need to keep

these trails open for all. The options for trail riding seem to be getting very limited, because most areas are now

restricted for quiet. While I do enjoy quiet areas we do need to have areas where motorized access is allowed. I

pay OHV fees every year to access motorized off-road riding areas, as well as volunteer my time and money for

upkeep of the trails, and I know this money is used for more than just motorized trails. With less OHV fees the

hikers and mountain bikers will have to start contributing and doing more. Thanks.


